Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 3:31 PM
Subject: Solvang DC POSTPONED
Greetings Solvang riders:
It is with heavy hearts that we’re forced to postpone the Solvang Double Century until October 17th.
San Luis Obispo County cancelled our permit. USA Cycling cancelled all permits; and with that, our
insurance. Santa Barbara County is calling for all non-essential events to postpone and businesses to
close. Santa Ynez Valley residents were concerned about the Solvang Century, causing it to shut down
two days before the event. Local restaurants and businesses are suspending operation. While we do
believe we could have made our event safe, our hands are tied. We do not want to jeopardize our ability
to obtain permits for future events. More importantly, we respect the public health concerns and want
to be sure everyone stays safe and healthy.
We share your frustration and anger. It certainly feels that the world has gone crazy. But let’s each take
a long, deep breath. We are in this together.
We know each of you has trained and has looked forward to our event. We too have put countless hours
and energy into planning and preparation. We are devastated by this turn of events.
For Planet Ultra, this isn’t just about this Double. We’ve had to cancel our Solvang Spring Tour and Gran
Fondo Las Vegas, and reschedule our new Mt. Laguna Classic. We certainly hope the situation will
diffuse before Mulholland, but that event is also in jeopardy for rescheduling.
Most, if not all of you, know that Planet Ultra is a two-person business, and this is what we do for our
livelihood. To make our events happen, in addition to our time spent planning, entry fees are spent well
in advance on permits, insurance, promotion, event supplies, giveaway items, event shirts, and much,
much more.
We’re simply not able to provide refunds. Most events, even those with huge corporate sponsors or run
by big business are not offering refunds.
Please understand that even a deferment pushes our immense financial losses to another date, another
event, another year. To be painfully honest, we’re hoping that under the circumstances, each
participant would see that their individual entry fee is small loss compared to the devastation we're
suffering, along with many small businesses across the county and around the globe that are being shut
down for reasons beyond their control.
Our plan is that every person who paid the full entry fee will be automatically registered for the October
17th event. If you’d like to instead contribute your entry fee to keep Planet Ultra afloat through this
crisis, we will humbly accept your generosity with sincere gratitude.
We hope you and your loved ones stay healthy and safe.
Deborah & Brian Bowling
PS: We will run the Spring route even though it’s now in the Fall.

PSS: We have the full support of California Triple Crown for this date change.

